
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 30, 2018 
 

Item 6, Report No. 2, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on January 30, 2018. 
 
 
 
6 REQUEST FOR STAFF TO ATTEND A COMMUNITY MEETING  
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation 
contained in the following resolution submitted by Councillor Marilyn Iafrate, 
dated January 23, 2018: 
 
Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
 
Whereas, At the Committee of the Whole Public Hearing of November 7, 2017 Item 5, 
Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.17.024 Draft Plan of Subdivision File 19T-17V008 
Nashville (Barons) Developments Inc. Ward 1 – Vicinity of Huntington Road and 
Nashville Road was heard, and; 
 
Whereas, one of the recommendations was that a community meeting be held by the 
Local Councillor, the applicant, Regional Councillors, KARA and residents to address 
outstanding issues, and; 
 
Whereas, the recommendation omitted to mention that staff attend the meeting. 
 
Now therefore be it resolved, that Council allow staff to attend the community meeting 
on January 25, 2018, at 7pm at the Kleinburg Library, and; 
  
That Council ratify the action taken. 
 
 


